City of Albuguerque

P.0. BOX 1203 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

September 7, 1990

Frank Lovelady

Lovelady & Associates

7408 Morrow, NE

Albuquerque, New México 87110

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR AN ADDITION TO MARTIN J. VIGIL BUILDING
(J-14/D91) ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED JULY 31, 1990

Dear Mr, Lovelady!:

I am in receipt of the Hold Harmless document which is required for release of
Building Permit. The document is acceptable, and therefore, building permit
may be obtained.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to
sing-off by Hydrology Development.

If T can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 768-2650.
Cordially,

Fred J. Aguirre, P.E,

Hydrologist
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